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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’
Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.HONS P.G.C.E, NPQH

bfmail@hwbcymru.net
Dear Parents and Carers,

Another busy week, with children in all classes working hard as usual. Below are some important dates and information.
Trip to Maritime Museum in Liverpool
Years 5 and 6 visited the Liverpool Maritime Museum on Tuesday as part of their topic 'Trouble on the Titanic.' They had a wonderful trip and the staff at the museum were very impressed with the behaviour and knowledge of the children. Ardderchog!
Comic Relief
We have been  raising money for Comic Relief today. The children will take part in some 'fun run' activities this afternoon. Thank you to everyone who has donated funds for this worthwhile cause on parent pay!

Keeping Safe Online
Please find a link to important information about keeping your child/children safe online.
Keeping safe online - Hwb (gov.wales) 
Further useful information is also posted on our school website.
Polite Reminder

For the health and safety of all, please do not reverse or turn around your vehicle outside the school gates or school site. This is never permitted. Thank you for your co-operation. 

Tempest Photography
Tempest photography will be visiting school on Tuesday 21st March 2023.  The photographer will be ready to begin at 8.30am.
The first photographs between 8.30 and 9am will be for Nursery pupils and any pupils who wish to have their photos taken with a younger sibling who does not currently attend school. All pupils, including those who currently have younger siblings in school will have their photographs taken between 9am and 10.30am.
Scholastic Book Fayre
This will be running from Monday 27th March until Wednesday 29th March, from 3:15 until 

4 pm. Please come and visit the fayre, with your child/ren. If you can offer some time to help with the running of the Book Fayre, please contact the school office. Diolch.

Parents Evening
Parents Evening will take place on the following dates;

 Years 3-6: Wednesday 29th March

Nursery – Year Two: Thursday 30th March
Booking details will follow separately.
Non Uniform Day
We will be holding a Non -Uniform Day on Friday 24th March. We ask for donations of Easter eggs on this day, so that we can run an Easter Bingo event in the final week of term. Diolch.
Easter Class Bingo
Each class will be running an Easter Bingo event for the children on Thursday 30th March. Easter prizes will be given to all winners.
Important Dates
School will close to pupils for the Easter break on Friday 31st March. School reopens on Tuesday 18th April for pupils.  Monday 17th April is a training day.
Attendance
Class One: 89.5%
Class Two: 99.2%
Class Three: 98.9%
Whole School Attendance: 95.8%
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos

Dw i’n hoffi dy waith di.
Have a good weekend.
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher/Pennaeth
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